
 

 

Notice of Meeting 

LaGrange County Regional Utility District 
 

 

 The LaGrange County Regional Utility District (the “District”) will hold a 

special meeting at 10:20 a.m. on Monday November 14, 2022.  The meeting will 

be held at the District’s office located at 116 E. Wayne St., LaGrange, IN.   
   

 


